
Dear Friends,

I am so glad it is summer.  My bones just couldn’t take any more of the cold and rainy weather we seemed to 
have every day there for awhile.  Now I am soaking up the  warmth and sunshine whenever I can.

June is also the time when we enter the second phase of our ministry cycle.  Having just come off of 8 success-
ful Mantour Conferences, it is time to switch gears and look forward to 2020.

Not to say that we are doing with Mantours in 2019.  We are looking forward to our an-
nual Teen Challenge Training Center Mantour in a few weeks. I always enjoy this event 
because a majority of the men are so hungry for the Word, and they love what we bring 
each year.  

We also have our 2nd annual New York Mantour coming down the road in September.  
Our speakers are all lined up and we will begin promoting this event to the men in NY 
in a matter of weeks.

I am also excited to make my first visit inside of a 
prison to minister.  That will be happening this summer, and it is a 
new phase of ministry opening up to me.

But there is a definite transition from our schedule of January-May.  I am looking forward 
to a summer and fall unlike any we have ever had before.  I of course will be traveling and 
speaking with pulpit fill and at men’s events and men’s breakfasts on the weekends, but 

during the week my attention will focus on planning next year’s Mantours, hiring speakers, designing the promo 
materials and videos, and everything else involved in planning the new year’s Man-
tour conferences.

Not only that, but I have to write the new book for next year.  I currently have two dif-
ferent book ideas storing in my brain…who knows, maybe I’ll write and release both 
of them!  But for sure one of them will be completed for next year’s Mantours.

We are also going into an unprecedented season as we begin our office space proj-
ect.  I am so looking forward to having this project underway.  Our contractor says 
he will start at the end of June or beginning of July…I am kinda tired of waiting but I figure God has it all hap-
pening in his timing.

The work will take about three weeks, and then it is Adessa and my turn to work on the room.  To save money, 
we are only having the contractor do the work we can’t do, so when he is finished, we still won’t have a com-
pleted project.  We will have trim to hang and paint, the ceiling and walls will need primed and painted, the toilet 
and sink will need installed, a screen door will need installed, and a host of other finishing work will need done. 
I am just begging God to give my body the strength to do this work and endure the pain.  
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We would love to have volunteers help us with this finishing work.  If your church can help us 
with any of these projects, even if it is just helping move furniture, please let us know…we would 
love your help.  We also could use financial help as we are still short of the financial cost of the 
room.  Maybe your church could take an offering for this project, or become a monthly financial 
partner to help us every month.  Any financial help is a huge blessing to our ministry.

I am truly excited for what this summer and fall holds.  Thank you to everyone who supports us 
both financially and in prayer.  We could never do this work God has called us to do without your 
help!  Thank you for believing in this ministry and please keep praying for us!

Reaching men together,

Jamie Holden

If  you made it this far in this newsletter, it is because you have a connection with our ministry and 
you want to see how God is moving among men.  Since you are already invested in this ministry, 
would you consider investing even more and becoming a monthly financial supporter?

As you may know, I am commissioned by the Assembly of  God US Missions department to devel-
op men’s ministry in the local church.  As a part of  this, I have happily surrendered my life, as well 
as my finances, to this calling.  I am still working on raising my full missions support budget, and I 
could really use your church’s help.

I am working on raising my full Missions budget.  I have raised around 45%, and I need your help 
to finish the final 65%.  Would you please speak with your churches board and/or missions com-
mittee about becoming a monthly supporter of  me and the ministry God has called me to do?
Our ministry is going strong and growing tremendously.  As we head into year seven of  our minis-
try, we have:

	 •	 Reached over 10,000 men.
	 •	 Seen over 200 men accept Christ as their Saviour.
	 •	 Distributed over 5,000 books to prisons and Teen Challenge Centers.
	 •	 Served over 250 churches and their men.
	 •	 Ministered to men from 8 different states.
	 •	 Held Mantour Conferences in 3 Assembly of  God Districts.

This is a small snapshot of  the many things we are doing through this ministry as I work full time 
to reach men inside and outside of  the church with the Gospel.   God has been moving among 
men!  

We have received so many testimonies of  lives being changed and men being set free.  One area 
of  our ministry we really want to start moving forward is to have me go into prisons personally to 
minister to men.  We can do it with your help!

We need your church’s financial support to keep up with the move of  God.  I am currently earn-
ing $800 a month as I work to raise this missions budget, and Adessa is making even less.  We do 
this ministry full-time, and, as required by AGUS Missions, we cannot work bi-vocationally (not to 
mention that I am unable physically to work another job because of  my disability.) 

I put my all my energy and physical strength into reaching men inside and outside of  the church, 
and I love every minute of  it.  Will your church please become one of  our supporting churches?
I look forward to hearing back from you soon as we work together to reach men with the Gospel.
Have a blessed week!

Reaching Men Together,
Jamie Holden



PRAY REQUESTS:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.   As always, please keep my physical health in prayer.  I have really been struggling physically the past 
few weeks and covet your prayers.   Pray that the Holy Spirit will give me the strength and pain relief to do 
what He has called me to do.

2.  Pray that God supplies the financial needs for the 4One Ministries Office Space.

3.  Pray for volunteers to help us with the finishing work/installation projects with our office space project.

4.  Please lift up in prayer the Upcoming Teen Challenge Mantour, that the men’s lives will be greatly im-
pacted and that God moves mightily in their lives.

5.    We have raised 45% of our monthly budget, and we still have 55% to go!  Please pray that God will con-
tinue to speak to individuals and churches to partner with us on a monthly basis so we can reach our bud-
get.  Also, pray against discouragement as we keep moving forward on this missionary journey. 

JOIN THE TEAM:
I am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a month-
ly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and would value 
your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour Ministries 
on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 2813962, or 
print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.


